From: Rodriguez, Evelyn 
Sent: Wednesday, November 26, 2014 1:41 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan
Subject: Re: 1st Ward Gift Report

November 26, 2014

 

Steve Berlin

Executive Director

City of Chicago Board of Ethics

740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 500

Chicago, IL 60654


Dear Executive Director Berlin,

 

On behalf of the City of Chicago and the residents of the 1st Ward, I would like to report a gift from Erie Neighborhood House for the purpose of purchasing gifts for a toy drive in the ward next month.  Erie Neighborhood House worked with my office on a grant from Target for the purpose of putting together a program in December that would provide holiday gifts for families in need. The total amount of this gift through Erie House is $1,000.  

 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Evelyn Rodriguez

Director of Community Outreach

 

 

CC: Dan Widawsky

       City Comptroller

Evelyn Rodriguez | Director of Community Outreach   

Alderman Proco Joe Moreno | First Ward - City of Chicago
